
Please get your 2023-2024
registration packet in ASAP 

Just a reminder to submit youR
registration packet as soon as possible as

our classrooms are filling up quickly
for the upper grades 4 through 8!

clubs & sports picture day
will take place on Friday, February 10

If your child is in a sport they may 
wear their sports uniform


